
Welcome to our first newsletter which will give you key updates and 

information about Wildern. We hope you will enjoy it! 

We are so excited to meet you all in person, September 2nd will not come 

soon enough! It will be the start of a new adventure for you all and we will 

be with you every step of the way. 

However, you still have over a month left at your Primary schools so enjoy 

every minute as this is special time. 

We will continue to work behind the scenes getting everything in place 

ready to welcome you all in September and will send out lots of 

communication to you and your parents in the coming weeks. 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Oakley 
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Hello new Year 7 Students and Parents for  Sept 
2021.  Following my short video message re-
cently I would like to formally                                  
introduce myself to you all. My name is Mr 
Denman and I am delighted to be your Director 
of Progress and Achievement. I am somebody 
who you are going to get to know very well 
over the next 5 years.  It also may be reassuring 
to know that when you arrive in September for 
the first two days you are going to be the only 
year group in the whole school so you will have 
time to quietly settle in. During that time we 
will be doing all of the transition activities to 
help you work everything out. You will be    
surrounded by people that can help you and 
we won't expect you to know it all so no need 
to worry about that. By that stage you will have 
seen all of the virtual transition that we can 
offer so will be feeling much more informed 
than you do now.  

I have just said goodbye to my Year 11s and I 
spoke to them often about not allowing 
your mind to worry about the things out of 
your control and to focus your time and energy 
on the things in life that you can control. This is 
just as relevant to you all now. Trust us and 
trust that we will share with you everything you 
will need to know.  

Look out for more from me and I can't wait to 
meet you all in person soon         

Mr Denman 

Meet The Staff 

 Try to find the six house 
names and colours. We've 
given you some hints below 
for the house names. (They 
are all Strawberry names.)  

A _ _ _ 

BE _ _ _RD 

DRI _ _ OLL 

JUB _ _ _ _ 

PA _ _ O _ 

SOVE _ _ _GN 
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=plEFVHqbu6M

